
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THIS ISSUE IS DEDICATED TO  

Ms. Margaret VOGT 

 

“This week, We and Africa has lost one of its greatest and most prominent daughters, Ms. 
Margaret Vogt of Nigeria. She was a trailblazer and a true Pan-Africanist. She displayed 

significant foresight and leadership in Africa’s development and the peace agenda.  

Margaret's commitment, leadership and mentorship was well admired by those around her. 

Her 34 years of national, diplomatic and academic experience in peace and security will 
never be forgotten. Not to mention her tremendous contributions to African women in the 

global political framework.  

She loved Africa and African women wholeheartedly. Our prayers go out to her family. We 

have lost our dear sister and mother, but her work and wisdom will live on.” Bineta Diop, 
FAS Founder & Chair of the Executive Board. 

 


